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Media Release 
 
The Ann Arbor Police Department is seeking the community’s help in identifying a prowler 
that has been looking into homes in the 1000 block of S. Forest. The suspect has been 
caught on ring surveillance video multiple times looking into first floor windows. The most 
recent incident occurred at approximately 11:55pm on 3/24/24.  
 
This is an active and ongoing investigation. We have also added extra patrols to the area. If 
anyone recognizes the person or may have additional surveillance video from the area, 
contact the AAPD tip line at 734.794.6939 or email tips@a2gov.org 
 
 
 
Watch Surveillance video 
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